CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19)
UPDATE ADVICE – TRAVEL TO AND RETURN FROM

AFFECTED REGIONS, INCLUDING ITALY

25TH FEBRUARY 2020
If you have travelled from the following areas since February 19th, unless specified otherwise:

· Specific lockdown areas in Northern Italy as designated by the Government of Italy, including: Lombardy (Codogno, Castiglione d’Adda, Casalpusterlengo, Fombio, Maleo, Somaglia, Bertonico, Terranova dei Passerini, Castelgerundo and San Fiorano). Veneto (Vo’ Euganeo).
· Special care zones in South Korea as designated by the Government of the Republic of South Korea

· Hubei province (returned in the past 14 days).
You should immediately:

· stay indoors and avoid contact with other people as you would with the flu.
· call NHS 111 to inform them of your recent travel to the area.
Please follow this advice even if you do not have symptoms of the virus.

If you have staff or pupils already in one of these affected regions they should be advised to follow the instructions of the local authorities.
Specific to Italy; they should also be advised to call Italy’s 112 emergency number if they develop symptoms. English speaking operators are available.
If you have been to areas of Northern Italy and develop symptoms you should self-isolate and contact NHS 111.

There is no requirement to self-isolate if you have not been to one of the towns specifically quarantined. For example, if you have been to a recent trip to Milan, there is no need to self-isolate unless you develop symptoms.

KEEP REGULARLY UP TO DATE WITH ALL TRAVEL ADVICE. https://www.gov.uk/foreign-travel-advice 
